Enfield
Heights
,{A\C ;{31, D E M ‘Y Monday 5% February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

To support and enhance our learning in History, the children in 6C will be visiting the Royal
Gunpowder Mills to take part in their ‘Home front during World War 2’ experience.

Date of Trip: Monday 18" March 2024

Location: The Royal Gunpowder Mills, Beaulieu Drive, Waltham Abbey, Essex, EN9 1JY

What to bring

The children are expected to bring a packed lunch with them for this event. Please ensure that they have
this with them on arrival at school in the morning. Children should also have with them, coats suitable for
any weather conditions. They must have enough water to last for the day, and their meals should not
include; fizzy drinks, food containing nuts, sweets or chewing gum as these are not allowed on site.

Timings of the day

Please bring your child to school on time as usual. We will be leaving for the venue at approximately
9:15am. Collection at end of day will be as normal at 3:20. We will be travelling by bus via TFL.

Parents/Careers are welcome to volunteer as helpers, but it will be on a first come first serve
basis as | can only take a certain number of adults. If you can volunteer, please let the school
office know.

Cost of the trip
The trip will cost £10 per pupil and payment will be via Arbor.

If you have any queries regarding this event, we will be happy to offer any assistance that we can.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Currie



